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Parks	Advisory	Committee-	January	28,	2019	
	

Parks	Advisory	Committee	
Final	Minutes	

January	28,	2019	
	
	
The	Parks	Advisory	Committee	of	the	town	of	Westport	met	in	Room	309	of	Town	Hall	on	
Monday,	January	28,	2019.		Chairman	David	Floyd	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	7:30pm.	
	
Members	present:		John	Connell,	John	Lovro,	and	David	New.	
	
Members	Absent:	Nat	Brogadir,	JoAnn	Davidson,	Rob	Feakins,	Jennifer	Weil,	and	Rob	
Wolter.			
	

1. Approval	of	Minutes	–	The	minutes	of	the	December	17,	2018	meeting	were	
unanimously	approved.			

	
2. Comments	–	Winslow	Park:	Jen	Fava	indicated	work	has	been	started	to	eradicate	

Japanese	knotweed.	While	the	plants	are	dormant,	the	stems	will	be	cut	with	a	
herbicide	applied	to	the	cuts	and	roots.	Barons	South:	ribbon	cutting	for	the	
additions	to	the	Senior	Center	are	set	for	1/4/2019.		
	

3. Quarterly	Park	Inspections	–	Committee	members	were	assigned	specific	parks	to	
be	inspected	each	quarter	of	2019.		Ideally,	each	member	will	inspect	his/her	
park(s)	before	the	next	meeting	in	order	to	better	identify	potential	Clean	Up	Day	
sites.	

	
4. Annual	Clean	Up	Day	–	The	Committee	will	conduct	its	annual	clean	up	on	April	13,	

2019.		Location(s)	will	be	discussed	and	voted	on	at	our	next	meeting.	Trash	pick-up	
does	 not	 need	 to	 be	 the	 only	 project,	 rather	 repair	 and/or	 minor	 landscaping	
projects	can	also	be	considered.	
	
	

					
Motion	 was	 made	 to	 adjourn	 and	 passed	 unanimously.	 	 Chairman	 Floyd	 adjourned	 the	
meeting.	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Respectfully	submitted,	
	 	 	 	 	 	 David	Floyd	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Chair,	Parks	Advisory	Committee	
	
		
	


